-----Original Message-----
From: Gianni D'Addario [mailto:gianni@pcug.org.au] 
Sent: Friday, 10 October 2003 3:19 PM
To: ECITA, Committee (SEN)
Subject: Inquiry into the regulation 
Dear Sirs,
The  Task Force  of the Friends of Oolong environmental organisation nearly missed this submission and -as president of the organisation and chair of the task Force  - I am sending it on the last day.
 

We are extremely concerned at the damage by feral cats and the completely inedequate government measures to control this pest.
 

Its effect on the Australian environment is devastating not only in central Australia but also in any delicate environment near villages and town where domestic cats are abandoned and go wild.
 

At our sanctuary near the village of Dalton in NSW, we monitor their movement and are tryng all forms of trapping and these are most unsuccesful since the cats do not take to baits like fox. 
 

Our organisation supports and promotes the following:
 

1. Compulsive castration of domestic cats to be implemented by legislation.  

2. The LPPB should experiment and produce some results to assist in the eradication of this pest.
For your consideration.

 

Dr Gianni W D'Addario,

President of the Friends of Oolong and chair of the Task Force.

